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THANK YOU, BOE MEMBERS!
e [ am thrilled to serve as the new MS/HS Principal. Our school is appreciative of the
support you show us! I am excited to work with our amazing students, staff, and
stakeholders in a new capacity.

NUE VUE

® Our leadership team is working diligently to contact all families who didn’t complete the
survey for the 2021-2022 school year
e We currently have the following numbers:
o In Person: 175
o Virtual: 10
o Hybrid: 16
e Ms. Young and I will meet with all students & guardians who chose virtual / hybrid to
approve his/her application and set expectations
e (Q5endson 7/29
o We had a total of 66 students attend at least one session of Q5! Thank you to all of
the teachers for creating engaging sessions that were based on our student
interests.

Professional Development

e (Capturing Kids’ Hearts — August 2 & 3
o Required for all MS teachers
e Block Scheduling — August 5
o Required for all HS teachers
e Some teachers have elected to attend both - woohoo!

Master Schedule

e Ms. McDougall is finalizing the master schedule. We are appreciative of her hard work!
e We are offering some new electives that our students are super interested in.
o Service Learning, Forensics, & Aviation

6™ Grade Orientation

e August 13, 9:00-12:00
e Students will meet their teachers, practice using lockers, get to know the building, and
more!



Block Party

e We will host a block party this year!

August 16, 6:00 - 8:00

e The planning committee has met twice so far and is planning a wonderful back to school
bash. We will have a DJ, Kona Ice, face painting, games, a dunk tank, schedule pick-up,
and more!

Building Construction / Room Setup

e The whole building is under construction! Thank you to Rick Stamm and Jim Hicks for
keeping us updated on the current status. We are grateful for the opportunity to make this
building the best we can for our students.

e Thank you to students Will Strong and Nate Long for helping us move several
classrooms.

Vacancies / New Hires

Please welcome Kelsey Hayward to our ELA department.
Please welcome Peyton Murphy to the Special Education department.
Nic Skaggs is moving to the role of Instructional Coach.
Ms. Lisa Singleton will be joining us as our new secretary!
o I am super excited for all of these individuals. They will be a great fit in these new
positions. They were all selected unanimously by the interview committees.
e We currently have one vacancy still open. We are working diligently to fill this position
as soon as possible.




